
Rainbow Elementary. Where Teachers and Students Reach for the Stars.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

October 15, 2018 
 
 
Pontell Insurance 
Kris Pontell 
1484 Tuskawilla Rd. 
Oviedo, FL 32765 
 
 
 
Re:  Donation to Rainbow Elementary PTA  
 2018-2019 
 
Dear Mr. Pontell:         
 

Rainbow Elementary PTA expresses its sincere gratitude for your support this 
year.  As a result of your generous donation in the amount of $1,000.00 for our new car 
tags, and commitment to continue to support Rainbow throughout the year, Rainbow 
PTA has recognized you as a Gold Rocket Supporter.  Thank you so much for your 
support.  All funds we raise from our Business and Family Partnerships Program go 
directly to support programs and events for Rainbow Elementary and its students.   

 
Please know your most generous donation is truly appreciated.  We are looking 

forward to another great year at Rainbow Elementary – where our Students and 
Teachers Reach for the Stars! 

 
 
      Sincerely, 

         
        Teresa Latanza 

      Rainbow Elementary PTA  
Corresponding Secretary 

      2018-2019 
 

Your donation may be tax deductible.  Rainbow Elementary PTA is a qualified 501(c)(3) organization. 
 

Rainbow Elementary EIN:  593198866 
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